
100% 
of 2023 camper
families would

recommend Lake in the
Woods their friends.  

Open Houses are a great way for you and your child to get to know camp a bit better,
ask questions in person, and feel more comfortable about camp! While at an Open

House, you'll be take a tour of our beautiful facilities and meet our directors and staff.

February 18, 10:30 AM
March 24, 10:30 AM

April 7, 10:30 AM
April 28, 10:30 AM

June 24 - August 9

MONDAY - FRIDAY AND HOME ON THE WEEKEND!

This is not a school sponsored program or event.
Kindly RSVP: www.fairviewlakeymca.org/openhouse

On the campus of Blair Academy
2 Park Street, Blairstown, NJ

Entering Grades 4-10


